Friends of Thythorn
Newsletter.

Despite the restrictions that we
faced this academic year, we have
been able to hold a few events.

The first was an autumn fair which
went very well and we raised over
£600! We also got to see so many
creative scarecrows at our
competition! We have held a movie
night that the children loved. I'm
sure lots of parents appreciated not
hearing “We Don’t Talk About
Bruno,” for the hundredth time too.
Thanks for your support, we raised
over £400 at these!

We have lots of other ways that you
can support us from your own
home too:

We have our Easy Fundraising
cashback app. This is so quick and
easy to do. Simply download the
app, search Friends of Thythorn,
then do your regular shopping
through the app and we will get
cashback at no extra expense to
you!

We also have our school lottery.
This is a weekly lottery where we
get a percentage of the tickets sold.

We currently have our BIG PTA
RAFFLE! This happens twice a
year. Each ticket gives you 12
chances to win £5,000!! But you'll
have to get your tickets quick as
the 1st draw is on 18th July.

With some of the money that we
were able to raise we purchased
some fantastic new books for the
school, all about racism as well as
30 glockenspiels.

During the next academic year, we
hope to hold more events such as
fetes, movie nights and discos.
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